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Happy February! The kids have been doing great on 
their sight words, and they're just doing so well 
writing in their journals each day! I'm proud of 
them trying so hard (writing is tough!). February 
always goes so quickly, but it's one of my favorite 
months - lots of things seem to "click" this time of 
year and the kids just seem to make such amazing 
progress! We will keep doing daily journal writing, 
working on addition & subtraction (doing more story 
problems), and add time and money in gradually.
We will talk about story elements, focusing on 

characters, settings, and basic plot (mostly 
recognizing the beginning, middle, and end!). We're 
going to do a couple activities with "If you Give a 

Mouse a Cookie" book series, and some other 
activities with "Moe the Dog in Tropical Paradise" 
(one of my winter favorites). Of course we will do 
lots of Valentine's Day FUN (centers and crafts). 
Thanks so much for all you do and being such 
supportive parents! It's going to be a fantastic 

month!!!

Registration for next
school year opens 

March 6th for current
students and March
20th to the public.

Mark those calendars
for the Spring dance 

recital April 28th & 29th. 
Exact showtimes TBA. 

We will be closed the
entire week of Spring

break March 13th – 17th.

Please don’t drop off 
your child any earlier 

than 9:15am. 
Class begins at 9:30am. 

On April 17th, Fitzgerald 
Photography will be 
here to take school 

pictures! 


